The Grass Roots



May 1980

AN OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE WISCONSIN GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT ASSOCIATION

TUSCUMBIA 5th HOLE



Our appreciation to Deke DeCramer Superintendent of Tuscumbia and John Kurtela Superintendent of Lake Lawn for hosting our April and May Meetings.

OFFICERS:

Woody Voigt - President

Jim Belfield CGCS - Vice President

Jeff Bottensek CGCS - Secretary

William Douglas - Treasurer

DIRECTORS:

Bob Boltz

Tom Harrison

Dave Murgatroyd

Wayne Otto CGCS

Danny Quast CGCS